
 P. O. Box 2007  
 Cosmopolis, WA 98537 

 
 

March 13, 2023 
 
Dear Agencies, Stakeholders, Partners, and Landowners: 
 
The City of Cosmopolis is undertaking a periodic update of its Shoreline Master Program (SMP) as recent state laws, 
rules, and guidance have been updated which may require amendments to the SMP. The review ensures the SMP 
stays current with changes in laws and rules, remains consistent with other City plans and regulations, and is 
generally responsive to changed circumstances (such as new information or improved data). The SMP review 
includes a review checklist from Ecology and we have identified potential SMP amendments.    
 
Where to find more information: 
The project information and related document are available for review on the following website:  
https://www.cosmopoliswa.gov/community-resources/economic-development/shorline-master-program.html  
You can also access the page by typing: bit.ly/SMP_Cosmopolis or simply scan the QR code from your phone: 
 

  
We are reaching out to you because your input is valuable in this process. At this time the City is developing a 
project contact list of agencies, stakeholders, partners, and property owners for notifications of future public 
meetings and/ or hearings such as the one that will be held in April (see attached notice). 
 

If you would like to be included in this list, please provide the City’s consultant with your 

name, affiliation (if any), and preferred contact information (mailing address or email 

address): 

Ali Masterson, Project Planner 

AHBL, Inc. | 1200 6th Ave #1620, Seattle, WA 98101 

(206) 267-2425 

AMasterson@ahbl.com  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Darrin Raines 
City Administrator 
 

https://www.cosmopoliswa.gov/community-resources/economic-development/shorline-master-program.html
mailto:eweimer@ahbl.com

